
 
 
  
 

 
September 1, 2016 
             
VIA Email, Courier and RESS  
 
 
  

 Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 
 Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 Re:  Ontario Energy Board File No.:  EB-2016-0008 

SP Belle River Wind LP – Application for an Order Granting Leave to Construct 
Transmission Facilities          
        

The Independent Electricity System Operator (“IESO”) is in receipt of the Ontario Energy 
Board’s (“Board”) Procedural Order 2 which established September 8, 2016 as the date by when 
intervenors shall file final submissions in this application. 
 
The IESO notes that it is the only intervenor in this case as listed in Procedural Order No. 1 and 
as such, is writing to advise the Board that it will not be filing a submission in this application.  
Advising the Board in advance of September 8 is intended to be helpful, should it allow the 
Board to proceed with any next procedural steps. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Nancy Marconi 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs` 
 
cc:   Kim Sachtleben - Pattern Renewable Holdings Canada ULC (via email) 

Andrew Taylor - The Energy Boutique (via email) 


